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BROOK PARK NEWS 
The newsletter is available on the Brook Park website. 
 

If you want the newsletter sent to your Inbox, you would need to go 

to the Brook Park website (www.brookparkmanor.com) and do the 

following: 
 

1. Click on “Add me to Brook Park Newsletter Mailing list”.  

2. Enter your email address. 

3. Click on “Join Mailing List”.   
 

 
 

LEADERS/ORGANIZERS URGENTLY NEEDED!!! 
End of Summer Bar-B-Q/Pig Roast 

During a typical year, you would see a sign-up flyer 

and other exciting information regarding the End of 

the Summer Pig Roast/Family Picnic in the June 

newsletter.  Unfortunately, this is not a typical year!  

A volunteer or volunteers are desperately needed to 

assist with the coordination for the planning of this 

long-standing Brook Park tradition.  This is one of the most heavily 

attended events that the Civic Association sponsors and one of the last 

big “hoorahs” of the summer.  Please consider stepping forward to 

offer your time and talent so that this event can occur.  One 

individual does not need to do everything, this event requires a group 

effort—we just need a chief or chiefs to oversee the details.  If you 

would like to volunteer or would like additional information, contact:  

Lisa Kocent at LKBird79@gmail.com or at 412-720-6026.   

 
 

Ladies Night at the Pool 

Seeking one creative, fun-loving individual with new 

ideas (or a few of such individuals) to rush and 

volunteer to plan the Ladies Night @ the Pool this 

summer.  It’s an easy one!!!  Just think of something fun to call it, 

entice people to come and the rest takes care of itself.  The hardest 

thing is to get people to RSVP that they will come so you know if 

anyone is going to show up.  It’s an evening away from all the drama 

of life and no men.  Just the girls!!!  Interested?  Contact Lisa Kocent 

@ LKBird79@gmail.com.   

  

GREAT LANDSCAPING & BEAUTY PROVIDED BY … 
… Brook Park neighbor David Scott.  Please keep 

your eye on the front entrance and message sign 

landscape areas. David has begun to work his magic 

and is creating beauty throughout “Gateway to Brook 

Park”.  Thanks David for all your time, hard work and 

creative talent. We all appreciate your efforts! 
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THE RETURN OF MEN’S NIGHT! 
Picture drinking beer, telling stories, 

talking smack about the other guy’s 

team, and eating unhealthy food. Then 

picture standing around the flickering 

flames of the fire pit like our ancestors 

have for thousands of years. Smoke ‘em if you got 

‘em, don’t smoke ‘em if you don’t feel like it. Play 

poker and win lots of money (or lose, it’s fun either 

way - right, Kirk?). 
 

FREE! No signup cost! Bring whatever you want to 

drink, beer or otherwise. Bring some manly food to 

share, if you want to bask in the raucous hoots and 

grunts of appreciation from your fellow menfolk. But 

most importantly, bring yourself! Show up with no 

food or drink, no problem… you’ll just endure some 

mild razzing, then someone will hand you one of their 

beers and welcome you heartily to the tribe. 
 

Pool Pavilion, Saturday, June 23
rd

, 8pm until 

whenever the h-e-double-toothpicks we feel like 

going home. RSVP to Dennis Moul (d-

bpm@HQ99.NET) just for a headcount. (Hey, did we 

mention FREE?) 

 

POOL HOURS DURING SCHOOL YEAR 
Please note that the Brook Park Pool does not open 

until 4:00 pm on days that the North Allegheny 

schools are in session. The last day of school for NA 

is Thursday, June 7, 2012.  See the attached 2012 

Brook Park Swim Club calendar of events for the full 

Pool schedule. 

 

POOL CLOSINGS DURING SWIM MEETS 
Please be aware that the Pool will close at 4:00 pm on 

the following dates when the Brook Park Manorays 

Swim Team will host meets at the 

Pool, and please come cheer on 

this super group of kids and 

coaches! 

Thursday--June 14 

Thursday--June 21  

Tuesday-- June 26 

 

RESIDENT DIRECTORY UPDATE—LAST 

CHANCE! 
This is the last chance for you to submit your changes 

for the Resident Directory Update.  The deadline to 

do so is June 1, 2012. Please forward your changes to 

LKBird79@gmail.com.  

BROOK PARK MANOR GOLF OUTING A 

HUGE SUCCESS 
The Brook Park Manor Annual Golf Outing came 

roaring back this year with great success! A maximum 

field of 48 golfers from the neighborhood braved the 

weather at Hartmann’s Golf Course on April 22 for a 

day of fun, food, drink, competition and camaraderie. 

The outing was a scramble format with prizes awarded 

for overall scores as well as various skill events. Lunch 

as well as a gourmet dinner of steak or seafood was 

served, followed by the traditional awards ceremony. 

All participants in this year’s events also received prizes 

donated by local businesses and individuals from the 

neighborhood.  
 

This year’s overall tournament winners were the team of 

Ken Buzzard, Greg Buzzard, Jimmy Brown and Rob 

Schweninger. Skill prizes went to Ken Buzzard and 

Jimmy Trunzo for the longest drives and to Rob 

Schweninger and 

Cory Deible for 

closest to the pin. 

The informal 18
th
 

hole gathering 

for the “closest to 

the pin” game 

was coordinated 

again by Kevin 

Keelan and was 

as intense as ever, with a hat full of bets for each round 

of competition.  
 

A big thanks goes to those businesses and individuals 

supporting this year’s outing: Bella Frutteto, Sir Pizza 

Sewickley-Oakmont (Ross), Sir Pizza Wexford, Eat n’ 

Park Wexford, Bruster’s (Rochester–Lowries Run), 

Kuhn’s Market, the Franklin Inn, Keith Rust, Paul 

Katus, Don Bernabo Salon, Scott Carothers, Steve and 

Bill Fatica, KPMG, Bay Valley Foods, Ken Buzzard, 

Bob Mills, Dave Bauer, A&M Family Tires, the 

Rochester Inn, Kelly O’s Diner, and Hartmann’s Golf 

Course. Please patronize and thank these businesses for 

the support they provided to this neighborhood function.  
 

We look forward to next year’s outing hoping to make it 

bigger and better yet! Many thanks to Greg Palchak for 

volunteering his time and talent to return the Golf 

Outing to Brook Park’s Calendar of Events and to Bill 

Fatica and Kevin Keelan for their help coordinating the 

affair. 
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           SAVE THE DATE! 
 

** Local Borough/Township Dates of Interest will be included when information is available-—For   
a more comprehensive list, refer to your Borough/Township Web Site, Calendar or Office 

 
 
 

June 2, 2012** 10 am – 2 pm Electronic Recycling @ McCandless Town Hall 

June 3, 2012 7:00 pm Civic Board Meeting @ St. John Neumann 

June 23, 2012 8:00 pm - ???? Men’s Night @ Pool—RSVP to Dennis Moul 

July 1, 2012 7:00 pm Civic Board Meeting @ St. John Neumann 

August 5, 2012 7:00 pm Civic Board Meeting @ St. John Neumann 

August 25, 2012 ”TBD” Annual Pig Roast & Family Picnic @ Pool 

October 27, 2012 “TBD” Halloween Social @ Franklin Park Fire Hall 

   

   

 

  



 

BROOK PARK CLASSIFIEDS 

  
CLEAN FILL WANTED 
Joe and Toni Ambrosino 

1636 King James, 412-366-2873 
 
 

PET SERVICES 
My name is Sydney McDonough and every year I offer 

Pet Services to the neighborhood.  This includes Pet 

Sitting and Dog Walking.  I am 12 years old and have 2 

years of experience.  I have 2 dogs of my own, a Lab 

and a Chihuahua.  My rates are $3.00 per Walk and 

$7.00 per Day.  Contact Sydney McDonough at 

mcdonough9481@verizon.net or 412-364-1873. 

 
 

          
Mancini Refrigeration--412-551-9641 
Heating, A/C & Commercial Refrigeration Repair & 
Installations - Call your Neighborhood Supplier of 

Quality Equipment & Service. 
 

 

Services by Kristen Franks (Age 15) 
Babysitting (Class taken), mother’s helper, house-

sitting, pet-sitting, dog-walking, maintaining flower 

gardens (weeding & watering).  Fee of $8/hr or 

minimum $10 per job.  Call 412-364-7657.  
 

 

Niggel Lawn Care LLC 

1540 King James Dr.   (412) 366-7956 
Firewood for sale.  Also, for all of your lawn care 

needs, including mowing, edging, mulching,  

landscaping, shrub trimming, aeration, leaf removal, 

retaining walls, and patios. 

 

 

AVAILABLE FOR BABYSITTING, PET SITTING 

OR HOUSE WATCHING 

Erin Keelan, Age 14 

(412) 364-1844 

 

 

 

 

Doggie Delights 
Gourmet Birthday Cakes, Pup-Cakes 

& Cookies for your best friend! 

Bark at Erica Lowry 

412-548-3405 

www.doggiedelightsonline.com 
 

Sterling Strings of Shenango offers classical 

music ensembles for your special occasion.  We feature 

flute and cello and perform trios, quartets or any 

combination of your favorite instruments.  Please visit 

www.sterlingstringsofshenango.com and listen to our 

YouTube videos. You may contact Melissa Lessure, 

flutist (1621 King James Drive) at 412-635-0131.  

 

 

 
          Services Available Year  Round 
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Gus and Steven’s Radical Rakes and Snow Shovels 

Prices Starting From $10 Per Yard. 

Call for estimates or to 

schedule an appointment.  

412-366-1115 (Gus)  

Or 

412-635-0515 (Steven) 

 

Need to Getaway?  
 

HONEYMOONS?     FAMILY VACATIONS?  
A CRUISE?       SIGHTSEEING IN EUROPE?  

GROUP TRAVEL?     BEACH DESTINATION?  
 

Experienced Travel Agent for 30 years, home based specializing in personalized vacation 
planning.  I will help you get there!!!  

 

Please call to schedule your getaway!! 
Jeanne Nolan  Getaway Now  1615 King James Drive  Pittsburgh, PA  15237 / 412 364 6956 

 

 
 
         

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

AVON  
Lisa Kocent 

Independent Avon Sales 
Representative 

Spring items now in 
books!!!!  Many new and exciting 

items being introduced in 
2012.  Expanded Menõs & Kids 
lines.  Genics Eye Treatment is 

now available to purchase!!!  Hair 
Color (25 shades) now availableñ

contact me to see my hair 
swatches.  Plus all your Avon 

favorites.  All at great prices and 
personally delivered to your 

door.  Free Gift Wrap for gifts .  
Contact me for samples or 

brochures.  I also offer the MARK 
Boutique & Tiny Tillia line of 
products.  Fundraising also 

availableñeasy w/no 
inventory.   Start your own Beauty 
Business and JOIN my TEAM--Iõll 
pay your sign -up fee!!  Contact me 

at:  412-720-6026 
or LKBird79@gmail.com.  Visit my 

web site/E -
store: www.youravon.com/lkocen

t.  Referrals Welcome & 
rewarded!!   òGreat Skin is Your 

Best Foundationó. 
- - - -  

Stocking again this summer - 
SUNSCREEN, BUG GUARD & 
SKIN SO SOFT ORIGINAL OIL 

(all sizes) 

 

mailto:LKBird79@gmail.com
http://www.youravon.com/lkocent
http://www.youravon.com/lkocent


 
 

 



 
  



 
 

 


